
Carlene Clark
Vassalboro
LD 234
Dear Representative Campbell and honorable members of the Veterans and Legal 
Affairs Committee:
My name is Carlene Clark, and I am a registered voter of the town of Vassalboro, ME
04989. I recently returned to my home state of Maine. I want to voice my strong 
opposition to bill LD234, which would eliminate ranked-choice voting.
I am concerned that any bill to repeal Rank Choice Voting is a bill to undermine the 
will of the people of Maine who voted to have it implemented. I support Rank Choice 
Voting to not only give Mainers the opportunity to vote for their candidate of choice, 
but to also know that if their top candidate does not meet the 50 percent required 
threshold, that they may vote for their second choice and have their vote still counted.
Please vote NO on LD 234 and keep Ranked Choice Voting, (and the will of the 
people of Maine) active.
Thank you for your time.


